
 
 

 

  How to provide virtual student services for fall  
1. FKCE has fully transitioned to online.  

2. Food Pantry is still open. Tues, Wednesday & Thursdays 9-2 in 
Eureka and 10-3 in Del Norte 

3. We need to plan to be ready to go online in the Fall if necessary 

  Reaching out to W and Not Passing students 

1. Currently reaching out to the students who have withdrawn and are 

currently not passing their classes. 
3.0   Coordinating funds to students (Rianne) 

1. HEERF Funds (Care act): Funds will be distributed to all students 

who were enrolled in classes as of March 20th.Students must have a 

refund selection set up through bank mobile at 

refundselection.com. Students do not need to apply in order to 

receive these funds. 

2. TRIO students will be receiving grants as well. 

 
4.0  Message to faculty about how to help students with emotional issues 

1. Discussion on the roles of BIT and Retention alert. Students should 

be referred to BIT for emotional issues. BIT can connect students 

with the appropriate resources.  

 

 Upward bound will be completely remote this summer.  
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